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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

Installation of a new aerated wastewater treatment system and associated work began over 
the holidays at Ivanhoe Central School. 

This upgrade eliminates the school’s reliance on septic tanks, providing a more efficient and 
reliable wastewater system. 

Work included:  

• excavating ground for the new system and footings for a control panel 

• preparing to install a new irrigation system 

• installing temporary fencing, signage and services (electricity, data and water) for the 
work site 

• removing 2 trees. 

The main oval will remain closed while the existing septic tanks are removed, the new system 
is installed and landscaping takes place during Term 1.  

Work is expected to be completed by mid-March, weather and other conditions permitting. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation as we continue this important work. 

If you have any questions, please contact the department on the details below. 
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